
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Fwd: Planning commission seat D

1 message

Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 3:47 PM
To: Bert Luckhurst <bertluckhurst@yahoo.com>, Lori Goodell <lori.goodell@dillinghamak.us>

Thank you Bert.  I will forward your email of interest to Lori to hold for action during an upcoming council meeting.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Bert Luckhurst <bertluckhurst@yahoo.com>

Date: Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 2:48 PM

Subject: Planning commission seat D

To: <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us>


Mayor Ruby,


   I am writing to express my interest in retaining my current seat on the planning commission seat D as it is set to expire
this month. I have enjoyed my short time on the commission and look forward to working more to help the city. Please let
me know if you need any more from me. Thank you for the opportunity to serve the City of Dilllingham.


Bert Luckhurst

Sent from my iPhone


-- 

Alice Ruby, Mayor
City of Dillingham
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